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Lara Fusco

From: Joe Vertel <J.Vertel@mosman.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 25 March 2022 9:35 AM
To: Lara Fusco
Subject: RE: Request for advice - Taronga Zoo Nutrition Centre - SSD 17655146

Hi Lara, 
 
Thanks for contacting Council about this matter.    A submission was provided through the on-line 
exhibition page, copy below: 
 
Based on the photomontages submitted (page 37 of the EIS), it appears that part of the building will be visible from the foreshores. 
It is recommended that conditions be imposed to ensure that suitable replacement tree canopy cover is provided to screen the 
building to ensure that landscaping dominates when viewed from the foreshores and that the materials/finishes of the building are 
sympathetic to the natural environment. 
 
 
Regards 
Joe Vertel 
 

Joe Vertel 
Senior Planning Advisor 
Mosman Municipal Council 
e J.Vertel@mosman.nsw.gov.au 
Civic Centre, Mosman Square | Spit Junction NSW 2088 
t 02 9978 4214 

 

 

Mosman Council acknowledges the Borogegal and Cammeraigal people as the traditional custodians of our local area.  
We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging and acknowledge their spiritual connection to Country. 

IMPORTANT: The information contained within this transmission is intended only for the person or entity to which it is  
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of,  
 or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipients, is strictly  
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from  
any computer on which it may exist. This email is subject to copyright and no part should be reproduced, adapted or  
communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. Mosman Municipal Council does not guarantee the accuracy  
or completeness of any information contained in this e-mail or attached files and accepts no legal responsibility. The views  
 expressed are not necessarily those of Council. This message has been scanned for Viruses and cleared by Microsoft 365. 

From: Lara Fusco <lara.fusco@dpie.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 25 March 2022 9:26 AM 
To: Joe Vertel <J.Vertel@mosman.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Request for advice - Taronga Zoo Nutrition Centre - SSD 17655146 
 
Hi Joe,  
 
I’m just seeking to confirm whether Mosman Council is likely to provide comments for the proposed Taronga Zoo 
Nutrition Centre (SSD 17655146)? 
 
Happy to discuss, should you have any concerns/issues.  
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Kind regards,  

Lara Fusco 
Planning Officer 
 

Planning & Assessment | Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 9995 5961 |  E lara.fusco@dpie.nsw.gov.au   
Level 17, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta, NSW, 2150 | Locked Bag 5022        

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of 
the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking 
to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 

 
 


